
October Praise and Prayer Newsletter 
Dear Friends, 

The leaves are changing. The weather is changing. But God is not changing.   

God’s work is changing lives at Edinboro Camp, and that is why we do what we do.  

Thank you for all your support. 

Praises: Albion Fair Spaghetti Building.  Thank you to all who made this fundraiser 

successful. We made breakfast, lunch, and dinner for those who were at the fair. I know what 

you are thinking: “Spaghetti at a fair?”  It is a fair question, but based on the endless lines all 

week long, I would say the answer is: “Yes, spaghetti at a fair.” We could not have done with 

out our fabulous volunteers and wonderful pie makers. Thank you to all who helped out. 

Roofs. On September 23 and 24 we were able to put on two of the three 

roofs on the dorms. It was tiring work. There was nothing easy about it. However, when we were up 

on the roofs looking at them closely, we knew it was time for new roofs. Hopefully these ones will last 

a long time. Thank you to all who came and helped us put on these two roofs. We are hoping to get 

the third roof done soon depending on weather and volunteers. 

Fall Fest. We had a great time of being together, eating together, talking together, and hanging out together. It was 

great to see so many of our friends and even meet new friends. The food was great, the crafters were high quality, the 

baskets were thoughtful and tasteful, the kids games and activities were a blast, the cider was fantastic, and the car 

show was spectacular.  All in all, a great time was had by all who participated. Thank you for all who helped us by 

volunteering, providing baskets for our silent auction, and making delicious baked goods.   

Prayer Concerns:   

Youth Campers. Youth Camps this past summer were amazing.  Many lives that were 

shaped and changed. Our desire is to see that growth continue. The decisions that were 

made this summer are not a finished product but rather a starting point. If you have that 

chance to invest your time in the life of a one of our campers please do.  If you have the 

opportunity to encourage a camper, take it. And please, join us in prayer for those 

campers to continue to pursue Christ.  

Snow Camps. Related to the prayer request for our youth 

campers is Snow Camp.  It is an opportunity to refresh, reset, refocus on what God taught the 

students over summer. This year we are having four weekends, up from three last year.  

Please be praying for us. Please be praying that: #1 we will have a great staff, #2 God will use 

our speakers to do His work, #3 the students’ lives to be changed, and  #4 all will have fun. 

By the way, if you are having a tough time figuring out a Christmas present for your child, grandchild, or other relatives, 

might we suggest sending them to our snow camps? Information will be available on our website, edinborocamp.org. 

Snow Camp registration opens Oct 15. 

Thank you for your prayer support. Thank you for the hours that you 

have helped us. Thank you so much for all your financial donations as 

well.  God is doing a great work and we are blessed to be part of it.   

Thank you so much. 

Dan and Heather Borchert 

2023 Snow Camps: 

Jan 13-15 (9-12 grade) 

Jan 20-22 (7-8 grade) 

Feb 3-5 (4-6 grade) 

Feb 10-12 (1-3 grade) 

 Edinboro Camp and Retreat Center 

 edinborocamp_cma 

 edinborocamp@gmail.com 

 www.edinborocamp.org 

 814-882-9816 


